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Newsletter 
 
Parking 
Please can I remind all parents that unless you are a Blue Badge Holder, you are not allowed to park 
on double yellow lines, and no-one is allowed to park on the zig-zag lines at all. The parking at the 
moment is becoming exceptionally dangerous and I am concerned that a child will get hurt. Please 
can I also ask that when parking you are mindful of local residents as I have received a few 
complaints. 
 
Spring Reports 
Spring Reports for the children will be sent out on Monday. Please check your child’s bag. 
 
Chess Club 
Unfortunately, Chess Club is cancelled on Monday as Mrs Karolia is doing some training. Children will 
need to be collected at normal time. It will continue the following Monday. 
 
Wonderful Wednesday 
We will be doing the Wonderful Wednesdays again this term. It’s a chance to celebrate all things 
reading with your child! Parents are welcome to come along at 2:30pm on the day. 
 
13th March – Maple 
27th March – Acorns and Chestnuts 
 
Bring Yer Wellies 
Just a reminder, please, that we are collecting the £10 payments and reply slips for our Reception 
class trips to ‘Bring Yer Wellies’. Thank you to everybody who has paid so far. 
 
Hothersall Lodge 
Just a reminder that the full payment for the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge is due by Thursday 23rd 
May. There is the option to pay in instalments if preferred, thank you. 
 
Year 2 – Helmshore Mill 
Another reminder, please, that payments and permission slips for Hazel class trip to Helmshore Mill 
are due by 27th March 2024, thank you. 
 
Milk – Nursery, Reception and Years 1 & 2 
If your child would like milk in the Summer Term, please could all orders be sent in by next Friday. 
Please only order milk if your child likes it, otherwise we have a lot of wastage, thank you. 
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